[bookmark: _GoBack]Torthorwald Community Council, 
C/O Lindsay Florey
Castleyards
Torthorwald
Rumfries
DG1 3QD
24th November 2018



Dear gallowaywithoutpylons.org

 At our community council meeting on Monday 19th November the proposed Kendoon to Tongland power line was discussed. Our local community was very opposed when a pylon line was proposed in this area and we wish to offer our general support to those who are working to ensure full consideration is given to the possibility of underground cabling in order to reduce the environmental impact. Dumfries and Galloway has large numbers of wind turbines and it is important that we recognize the value of and preserve the beauty of the countryside for the future. We must act as custodians of this area not just considering immediate needs and short term costs.
Lindsay Florey (Secretary Torthorwald Community Council)
